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Notice of Availability- 
 

2023 Annual Security Report  
 
 
To all Everglades University prospective employees: 
 
 
The U.S. Department of Education, under the Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 
(HEOA) and other federal statutes, requires that the institution notify all faculty and staff 
annually on policies and procedures addressing student safety and security on campus, crime 
statistics and institutional security policies.     
 
Please see the below link to the Keiser University Annual Security Report containing several 
additions and other important information on Clery Act reporting, Title IX information, and 
Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) Information.  
 
 
Everglades University Annual Security Report- 

Website:  https://www.evergladesuniversity.edu/pdf/security/eu-asr.pdf 
 

 The institution will provide a paper copy of this information upon request. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Oren Alter- Associate Vice Chancellor of Crisis Management   
 
 

https://www.evergladesuniversity.edu/pdf/security/eu-asr.pdf

